Dear VMC Families,
We wish you all a happy safe summer and look forward to seeing you next Fall.  
Report cards will be available the evening of June 29th, 2021 on Mozaik. 
Although the school will be closed after June 30th, you can reach the principal by email until July 9th, 2021 at fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca .
Thank you. 


